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I will receive homework weekly.  
This will be set on a Wednesday and 

will need to be completed by the 
following Monday.

Spellings will be given out 
Each week and tested the following 
week (any day). Please use spelling 

shed to help practicing fun! 

PE in Class 5 will usually be on 
Wednesday afternoons. It will be 
Outdoors and focussed on Football for 
the first half term. 

We will also be aiming to develop our 
stamina when running longer distances. 

In Computing this half 
term, I will be developing
my understanding of 
Blogging, looking at how 
this activity is useful and 
the benefits of blogging 
across the world.  

In Maths I will be continuing to 
extend my fraction skills by looking 
at the links to decimals and 
percentages. We will be investigating 
decimals and percentages in detail, 
so that we are able to manipulate 
them in many ways, including 
comparing and ordering them.

In Science, I will be 
investigating Earth and Space,
Including the movement of 
the Earth and Moon, as well 
as our Solar System. 

In other areas of the topic, I 
will be looking at the work of
Natasha Newton in Art. I will be 
looking at her Moon images 
and I’ll be developing my use of 
textures and designs to create 
my own version of her work. 

In Literacy, I will be focussing on 
writing a persuasive text to 
encourage people to voyage to 
the Moon of Pandora.

Later in the term, I will be 
developing my narrative skills 
through fairy tale and mystery. 


